                                                   REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
For Solid Waste Collection
City of Berea
Due Date Extension
The due date and time for the previously advertised Solid Waste Collection RFP’s has been moved to Monday, August 5th.
Sealed Proposals are invited and will be received by City of Berea for collection and disposal of solid waste for the City. 
Proposals must be made on the Proposal Forms and in accordance with instructions to Proponents furnished by the office of the City Administrator.  Please contact Rose Beverly at rbeverly@bereaky.gov or 859-986-7697 to get copies of contract documents and specifications.  
[bookmark: _Hlk166576276]Proposals must be delivered to, and be on file with, the City Clerk’s office on or before 3:15 p.m August 5th, 2024. The envelope containing the Proposal must be sealed and plainly marked "Proposal for Residential and Commercial Solid Waste Collection and/or Convenience Center Services."
[bookmark: _Hlk166576305]Proposals will be publicly opened and read at 3:30 p.m. on August 5th, 2024, in the Randy Stone Community Room located in City Hall 212 Chestnut St, Berea, KY. The selected Proponent will be awarded the Contract through an ordinance of the City approving and adopting the Contract Documents, providing for its enforcement and penalties as provided by law.

The City reserves the right to reject any or all Proposals, to waive irregularities and/or informalities in any Proposal, and to make an award in any manner, consistent with law, deemed in the best interest of the City.



